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NAVIGATION 
ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    15 November 2019 – until further notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Cotterstock Lock Pen 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 

Please be aware there is a broken tree limb currently stuck in the lock 
pen as shown below: 
 

 
 
We are working to get this removed as soon as strong stream has been 
rescinded.  
 
You can contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 between 9am and 
5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways Team in the Lincolnshire & 
Northamptonshire Area. 

Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager  

15 November 2019 

 


